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I object to any further reduction of regional representation in the form of boundary changes that are proposed by
the WA

Electoral Commission.

Regional areas have already lost representation in favour of city seats.

Given the current Labor governments proposed policies of;

Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Legislation,

The Marine Park Legislation that has the potential to kill tourism along the South Coast,

The Live Sheep Trade being closed down, a Federal proposal but the state government is going along with it,
Farmers having firearms being in doubt, How are they going to control wild dogs and vermon?

The enormous amount of money being spent on rail infrastructure in Perth and roads around Bunbury at the
expense of

country and regional areas.

Just what is it about the rural sector that pisses the Labor party off so much?

Cheers,
Alex McAleese,
Esperance

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional
Owners of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and
emerging.





